
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 8:44 AM 
To: 'John Roberts' 
Cc: 'rick.podlaski@thermofisher.com'; 'david.decourcybower@erm.com'; Fetter, 

Robert H. 
Subject: General Notice to Proceed for 2022 Work Plan Addendum II - Pre-Design 

Groundwater and Soil Investigation, Hamilton Industries Site (Former), BRRTS 
# 02-36-578316 

 
Hi John,  
 
This email acts as a general notice to proceed with the above referenced work plan submitted to DNR on 
August 30, 2022 with the below comments:  

• Based on the results of the media evaluation proposed for surface water and sediment, 
sampling may be necessary.  

• In the letter Response to Technical Assistance Request – Contaminants of Concern and Media 
Evaluation, issued by DNR on May 4, 2022, it indicated that additional PFAS sampling is needed 
before a determination can be made that PFAS is not associated with releases on-site. It appears 
the site conceptual model will be updated as part of this work plan, but there is no PFAS 
sampling proposed. Therefore, this will still need to be addressed.  

 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 
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